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    Thursday 30th January 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
On Monday 3rd February we will be raising money for our volunteer reading company with the children dressing up as their heroes, or someone who inspires them. This could be a super hero, sports star, chef, celebrity, friend, family member…

We currently have two volunteer helpers at Stockham School called Christine and Anthony. We would ideally benefit from more trained helpers! The children will be learning about what it means to be an inspiration to somebody and the staff will be sharing their inspirational people with the children. Please could we ask for a £1 donation to support this charity – made payable on ParentPay. 87% of the school are now registered with ParentPay - thank you!

Arrival to school and collection times

Please can I ask that children arrive promptly for school at 8.40am, the doors close at 8.50am. We also have parents collecting very late after the school day finishes at 3.05pm. We are not in a position to pay staff for extra time to look after children for consistently late parent pickups. 
Additional dates for the diary

Weds 5th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 3 assembly

Weds 12th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 4 assembly

Friday 14th February @ 3.05pm term ends.

Monday 24th February – Term 4 begins at 8.40am

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – more information to follow

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists will be up after half term)

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Thu 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5 assembly

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 2 assembly

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION assembly

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1 assembly
Breakfast club pay increase.

From September 2020, the charge for breakfast club will be increasing. The new amount per session will be £2.50 each day. This is still below the costs of other schools in the local area.  

Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Harley & Eva. Thank you for your help. 



Don't forget it's the Friends of Stockham Valentine Disco on Fri 7th Feb (6-8 pm)! Tickets will be available to purchase in the school hall between 8:30 – 9:00am on Tuesday 4th (and Weds 5th, IF available). Tickets must be purchased in advance and are strictly subject to availability. Tickets are £1.50 per person. As usual, all children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. If your child attends breakfast club, you can still purchase tickets on TUESDAY 4th by sending the correct money in a sealed envelope – please ensure it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we really enjoyed our first stay and play session.  It was lovely to see so

             many parents joining in with the children in the different learning activities.  Our story

             this week is The Gingerbread Man, the children have loved designing their own

             gingerbread men.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been learning to add numbers to 20 by counting on.  In English we

             have been writing our own versions of The Wish Tree making sure we are

             remembering finger spaces, full stops and capital letters.
Year 2  We have been continuing with our topic on The Great Fire of London and this week

             we pretended to be reporters during the fire and interviewing Samuel Pepys.  We also 

             wrote a diary entry as if we were Pepys waking up to find London on fire, thinking

             carefully about responding to the sounds, sights, smells and feelings surrounding the

             disaster.
Year 3  In English this week we have used the roll of a dice to select the setting, character 
             and plot of a story we are going to write. In maths we have been working hard on our
             8 times table, and in art we have been creating mosaics in the style of the artist Jean
             Metzinger.
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week learning about Chinese New Year and how this is 
             celebrated.  We have also been learning how to write a good letter and have been
             using these skills when pretending to be characters from our story of The Willow
             Pattern.  In maths we are continuing to work hard on learning our times tables and 
             have focused this week on the 7 times table.  Ask us some facts about it to see what 
             we can remember! 

Year 5  Year 5 have been continuing to write non-chronological reports about their own 

             animals in English.  In maths we have continued working on fractions and division.  In

             science we have been learning facts about all the planets!
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been writing their short dystopian stories. In maths they have
             begun to look at area and perimeter. In geography they have been looking at how 
             geographers describe different areas of the world.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Leo for trying some different fruits at our snack time this week, well done Leo! 

             Chloe for her amazing gingerbread design, she worked really hard drawing out her 

             plan.
Year 1  Teddy for using such brilliant confidence and independence when writing his Wish

             Tree story.  What a fabulous version of the book!  Louis for using amazing 

             teamwork and listening in PE, well done, you worked so well with your partner and

             your throwing and catching were great.
Year 2  Kiki for having real determination to get things finished.  She persevered with a 

             maths challenge booklet learning about the 2’s, 5’s and 10 times tables.
Year 3  Amelia and Spencer for using their learning powers in every lesson. You always try
             your very best with every task, and set an excellent example. Well Done!
Year 4  Emma for a really good letter in role as Chang from our book.  She followed our 
             checklist really well and used some great phrases.  Kiran for growing in confidence 
             in our maths lessons and for making great links in his maths learning - especially 
             with his times tables. 

Year 5  Noah for showing enthusiasm in English this week.  Chris for showing a positive 

             attitude.
Year 6  Lucy G for always showing great teamwork in speaking and listening tasks - she 
             often gets spotted by her peers as well as teachers for it.  Zak for showing great 
             teamwork and being really supportive to his 'talk partners'.

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 5 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










